
 
Newsletter #22-April 4, 2024 

Blood Drive: 
Thanks to everyone who donated to the St. 
Joseph School Spring Blood Drive.  I heard back 
from our representative and we had 14 units of 
blood donated from our blood drive.  We did 
not reach our goal, but these donations will 
help save the lives of 42 people in our area who 
may need blood.  Thanks to everyone who 
made our blood drive a success. 
 
 Athletic Banquet: 
St. Joseph School Athletic Banquet on Tuesday, 
April 9th from 6:00-7:30 p.m.   This is for 
athletes and their families who participated in 
summer ball, volleyball, and basketball this past 
year.  We will have pizza, certificates will be 
presented, and we will finish with some open 
gym time.   
     Hope you can join us as we celebrate our 
accomplishments.  
 
Spring Concert:  
Our St. Joseph School 2024 Spring Concert will 
be on Tuesday, April 30th at 6:30 p.m. in the 
school gym.  Feel free to invite grandparents 
and friends to this enjoyable evening.  
     We will be having a social gathering following 
the concert.  Please bring some cookies or bars 
to share with everyone.  Beverages will be 
provided.   
  

             
 

St. Joseph Yearbooks for Sale: 
Father Peter has been working hard to create a 
St. Joseph School Yearbook for our students.  
The yearbook is in full color and features all our 
students as well as our graduates from last 
year.  The cost of each yearbook is $15.00.  
These yearbooks make great keepsakes of your 
memories at St. Joseph School.   
     Please see Miss Wills in the office to 
purchase your copy.   
     A special thanks goes out to Father Peter for 
giving of his time to create the yearbook for our 
students.  
 
St. Joseph Parish Auction: 
The St. Joseph Parish Auction will be on 
Sunday, April 14th.  The St. Joseph PEC and all 
school families are responsible for the 
concession stand the day of the auction.   If you 
haven’t already done so, please sign up and 
send in your $20 to help purchase food for this 
fundraiser by Tuesday, April 9th.     
     The profits of this concession stand go to St. 
Joseph School.  Thanks in advance for your 
support. 
   
Scrip:   
Thanks to everyone for purchasing Scrip.  Our 
Scrip program made a profit of $385.58 for the 
month of March.   
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
4/9-St. Joseph Athletic Banquet 
4/22-Play at UD (Grades 3K-2) 
4/24-Capitol Tour (Grade 3 & 4) 
4/25-UWP Expo Day (Grades 5-8) 
4/30-Spring Concert (6:30 p.m.) 
 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info 
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